
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

December 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Gill – 4th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Ray – 21st 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in November… 
 

To start this month, we have photos taken during our 
Halloween party on 31st October with the residents 

playing silly party games. 
 

We celebrated the birthdays of Peggy, Joyce K, Sheila 

and Joan C this month with them having their birthday 

in November. 

 

This month saw us travelling to France for another 

round the world trip.  We enjoyed a virtual tour of Paris 

and played games of bowls and croquet.  We had a 

lovely French-themed lunch of coq-au-vin or quiche 

lorraine. 

 

We had a wonderful cheese and wine afternoon.  We 

also had a French cafe  experience with coffee and 

croissants on the menu.  We had great fun making 

French bread pizzas for our tea. 

 

Our church service took place on 7th November with our 

next one on 5th December. 



 

We went to the cinema and watched a dementia-

friendly showing of Singing in the Rain. 

 

We commemorated Remembrance Sunday and 

Armistice Day with staff dressing up in military outfits.  

We watched the service on the television and also talked 

about what we see and the service.  Our poppy display 

was up at the front of the building. 

 

We had some wonderful entertainment with the 

brilliant Claire Martin coming in and also a visit from 

Kemsley Primary School Choir. 

 

We also managed to get a few tea room trips in this 

month. 

 

We also said goodbye to our 2nd Cook, Viv, who has 

retired.  Viv has been here since 2021.  We wish her a 

happy retirement. 

  



 
  



 
 
  



 



  



 
 
 
 

 
 
  



 
  



 
  



  



 
 
  



 
  



 



  



 
 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 

Employee of the Month… 
 

This Month’s winner is 
 

Maralyn 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Maralyn always goes above and beyond in her 

duties.  She always has a smile.  She is very 
supportive to management, colleagues and 

residents and is always ready to help!! 
 
 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 
 



Coming up in the future 

 

December is extra busy with lots of activities planned. 
 

We have a donkey visiting us on Monday, 2nd December. 

 
Friday, 6th December is when we will be having our 

Christmas Fayre with a star appearance from the man in 
red.  Yes, Santa will be in the building.  Emails have been 
sent but if your child / grandchildren are coming to see 

Sants, can you please supply a small wrapped gift for him to 
hand to them.  Thank you. We hope you will be able to 

come and support it. 
 

Christmas jumper day is Thursday, 12th December.  Please 
provide a Christmas jumper for your loved one to wear, if 

they don’t already have one, so they may join in. 
 

Saturday, 14th December at 6.00 pm is Panto time with 
Mother Goose.  Tickets are on sale now.  They are £5.00 for 
adults and £2.50 for children (under 16).  This will be our 
3rd year having Eva Long Panto and they are always great 

fun for all ages. 
 

Our Christmas lunch at the Jenny Wren is on Thursday, 19th 
December at 12.00 noon.  This is for you to attend with 
your family member and enjoy a meal together before 

Christmas.  If you would like to attend, please see Tara or 
Gemma.  We will need final numbers by Monday, 9th 

December please. 



 
Our Christmas Party is on 24th December from 2.00 to 4.00 
pm.  Tickets are available at £5.00 each and include a buffet 

and entertainment from Rick Boxell. 
 

Christmas Day our residents will receive gifts from Santa 
and have Christmas lunch. 

 
New Year’s Eve will see us having a party from 2.00 to 4.00 
pm.  This includes a buffet and entertainment from Claire 
Martin.  Tickets are on sale now priced at £5.00 each. 

 
Raffle tickets are on sale for the Christmas Fayre.  Any 
donations would be gratefully received.  Thank you. 

 
We also have lots of Christmas themed activities with arts 

and crafts and baking planned for this month. 
 
 
 

We would like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

From Louise, Charlene and all the staff at 

Blair Park 
  



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We would like to welcome Charlene, 

our new Deputy Manager, to Blair 

Park.  Charlene has come from one of 

our sister homes and has over 10 

years’ experience in the care industry.  

Welcome to the team Charlene. 

 

 

 

Maralyn, our Lead Laundry Assistant, will be retiring on 16th 

December.  We wish her well and hope she has a relaxing 

retirement. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


